
 Daniel Kraus, Private Investigator #118217 
 PO Box 318 
 West Linn, Oregon 97068 
 (503) 318-4441 
 mazamaconsulting@gmail.com 

 3rd of March 2025 

 Dear Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee: 

 I am writing in support of SB 993.  SB 993 would grant access to booking 
 photos to private investigators.  I conduct criminal defense investigations as a 
 part of my practice and the investigations that I conduct would benefit from my 
 being able to access booking photos quickly and efficiently.  It would also 
 create some parity between the defense and the state in that the state can 
 already access those photos immediately. 

 Sincerely, 

 Daniel Kraus 


